
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

Office of the Police Ombuds 
Commission 

The scheduled meeting of the Office of the Police Ombuds Commission 
scheduled for November 19, 2024 has been cancelled. 

The next scheduled OPOC meeting will be held on December 3, 2024. 

If you have any questions please contact 509-625-6742 


